
Jackson K.   9/30                               Maya F.  9/1 

Preston A. 9/26                                 Emily M.  9/22   

Ethan L. 9/19                                  Matthew R. 9/18  

Danica F.  9/26                           Ivan P. 9/26 

Harry A.  9/29                                  Cassius K. 9/14 

Aiva M .   9/23                                Ava D. 9/16 

Samuel W.   9/19   Anthony R. 9/17 

Leland A.  9/26   Madelyn S. 9/11 

Lylia P. 9/4    Ms. Ashley  9/14
    

Exciting News! 

We now accept credit and 

debit cards for tuition      

payments in the office! 

Parent’s Date Night  

Friday, September 19! 

6:30-10:30pm 

$10 per child! 

Date night is a special event that we 

have once a month so Parents can 

enjoy a night out. Children have a 

fun evening with us filled with arts 

& crafts, games, a movies and all 

proceeds help fill the classrooms 

with supplies. Friends are ALWAYS 

welcome to join us!  

Sign up in the office today! 

               Scholastic Book club is back!          

               September Scholastic flyer is filled 

with fantastic books and awesome deals! When 

you order from Scholastic we earn free books 

for our classrooms! Each classroom has order 

forms available if you are interested in ordering. 

Please turn your order forms into the office by 

Sept. 19 

September 2014! 

Please drive slowly through and 

around the parking lot.        

Children are very small and 

may not be seen when walking 

across the parking lot.           

Remember nothing is more     

important than the safety of 

our little ones!  

Our website will be down September 

15 for a facelift! This process could 

take several days and will interrupt 

online payments. If you have     

scheduled or reoccurring tuition  

payments using our online payment 

system please make the needed     

adjustments now. We accept cash, 

check and credit and debit cards in 

the office for tuition payments. All 

the information from our website 

can be located in print from the     

office. We will notify parents when 

we are up and running online again. 


